MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY PLANNING
COMMISSION, May Lth. 1954

Meeting called to order by Chairman, Luther Tisdale at 8 O'Clock

Present: Mr. Aldrich, Mr. Arp, Mr. Osborne, Mr. Weideman,:M#.Tygart, &
Mr. Yelton,

Minutes of the previous meeting read and approved.

Reports of Committees:

Mr. Weideman reported on date assembled for house numbering.

The subject was discussed from all angles especially base
lines to start the numbering from., A single number for each
and every address identified ohly by street was favored.
Various base lines such as Harris State Park and the Chetco Riber
were offered for consideration.

Motion was made by Mr. Osborn, seconded by Mr. Tygart that
the discussion on numbering be tabled until further date is
assembled.

Center strip street paving was discussed and a map outlining
streets for light and heavy type paving shown by Mr. Arp.

Motion was made by Mr. Yelton, sec. by Mr. Osborn that meeting
adjourn until June 1lst,.

Gladys Kanick, Secy.





